
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Objection to Proposed Development at 10390 Pine Valley Drive (File OP.25.003 / Z.25.004)
Date: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 12:54:47 PM

 
From: Nancy Tamburini <Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 12:54 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: FW: [External] Objection to Proposed Development at 10390 Pine Valley Drive (File
OP.25.003 / Z.25.004)

 
Pls add to communications
 
From: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 12:49 PM
To: lavanya gadam Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Marco Ricciuti <Marco.Ricciuti@vaughan.ca>; Nancy Tamburini
<Nancy.Tamburini@vaughan.ca>; Marisa D'Ambrosio <Marisa.D'Ambrosio@vaughan.ca>
Subject: RE: [External] Objection to Proposed Development at 10390 Pine Valley Drive (File
OP.25.003 / Z.25.004)

 
Hi Lavanya,
 
Thank you for taking the time to share your concerns, I appreciate that.  I am hosting a meeting
Monday June 2nd at 6:30 at City Hall in the Woodbridge Room (2nd floor).   Feel free to join us as
we discuss our next steps regarding this development.
 
Please advise if you will be attending.
 
Warmest regards,
 
Rosanna
 
 
 
 
From: lavanya gadam  
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 11:48 AM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Objection to Proposed Development at 10390 Pine Valley Drive (File OP.25.003 /
Z.25.004)

 

ferranta
Public Meeting





The scale and height of the proposed development are inconsistent with
the surrounding 2-storey residential community and would alter its
character.

Request:
I urge you to delay or oppose this application until a full public
review is conducted, ensuring that development decisions reflect
sustainability, livability, and the voices of local residents.

Thank you for your attention and support in preserving the integrity
of our neighbourhood.

Sincerely,
Lavanya Gaddam
Ward 3 Resident




